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Our school is committed to keeping teens safe on the road, and that’s why we’re 

participating in Celebrate My Drive®, a program that’s all about celebrating the 

fun of getting your driver’s licence while helping you drive safely so you arrive 

safely.  What’s really sweet about participating in this program is you can also 

help our school win a $100,000 grant….and possibly a concert by a chart-topping 

music artist right here in our own town!  It’s simple: 

 Log onto celebratemydrive.com 

 Indicate you want to support (High School name) 

 Commit to drive safely! 

Make a safe driving commitment once a day, every day, between October 18 and 

26.  The more safe driving commitments we make, the better chance we have to 

win $100,000 and host the concert. Tell your friends and family who are age 14 

and older to get involved too! Thanks for your support of (High School name) and 

our teen drivers. Remember, 2N2: 2 eyes on the road, 2 hands on the wheel.  

 

 


